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TO  Members of the Vermont Bar 

 

FROM: Patricia Gabel, State Court Administrator 

 

RE: U.S. Supreme Court Electronic Filing System 

 

DATE: November 1, 2017 

 

Scott Harris, the Clerk of the United States Supreme Court in Washington, D.C., has asked me 

to advise all attorneys that on November 13, 2017, the U.S. Supreme Court’s electronic filing 

system will begin operation. While paper will remain the official form of filing as under 

existing practice, parties represented by counsel will also be required to submit most 

documents through the new electronic filing system. Attorneys who expect to file documents 

electronically will need to register in advance for the system. Additional information is 

available at https://www.supremecourt.gov/filingandrules/electronicfiling.aspx.  
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